Cookies for cans campaign to kick off Tuesday
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BLUFFTON — The Dough Hook, located on Main Street in Bluffton, will be holding its annual
cookies for cans campaign. The store will collect canned goods in exchange for cookies
beginning Tuesday through Saturday.

Patrons are asked to bring in a canned good and will receive a free cookie for each canned
good they bring in. Canned goods will then be donated to area food pantries.

Hours of operation of The Dough Hook are from 8 a.m. until 5 p.m. Tuesday through Friday and
from 8 a.m. until noon Saturdays. ltems may be dropped off at the business located at 117

North Main St., Bluffton.




